
No.

Date :     2-27-15

LED Div. Rohm Co., Ltd.

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 

of the following product. 

Please take a moment to review and let us know this request of Discontinuation to be approved.

Application

Product Name : 

Light Emitting Diode

Reason of discontinuation

Due to Extremely Low Volume in Demand

LTB/Date of discontinuation

Remark

 

We highly appreciate your understanding and will be happy to meet the Request from Customer

If you have any questions on this PTN, please contact your local Rohm Sales Representatives.

　8-31-15

  For those Customer requesting the Last Time Buy, LTS=2-1-16

Part Discontinuation Notice

Discontinue Recommend

SMLW56RGB1W1
SMLW36WBFDW1

SMLVN6RGB1W1
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